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Commander Message 
Cmdr. George K. Williams, AP 

 

 

Hello again - I have been elected and sworn in as Squadron Commander for a third 
time.   
 
Our recent Change of Watch was held on April 15th at the Glenville Queen Diner and on 
behalf of the Squadron, I wish to formally thank P/C David Hawthorne for making the 
arrangements on our behalf.  Our guests included District 2 Commander Susan Darcy 
who officiated at this year’s Change of Watch ceremony.  Also in attendance were 
Sacandaga Squadron P/C Robert Terry, family members of our Bridge Officers and 
special guests.  We all had a wonderful time enjoying each other’s company! 
 

Many good suggestions were presented at the COW on how to increase attendance at 
our functions.  Among them was the possibility of changing the times of our meetings to 
perhaps Saturday morning or early afternoon.  We welcome your thoughts and 
feedback on this topic to keep our Squadron alive.  Would a change be best in allowing 
you the opportunity to attend?  And, oh yes dear Squadron-mates, we warmly welcome 
your ideas for future Rendezvous venues, speakers or other social and boating 
activities.  Don’t forget to renew your Squadron membership. 
 
Spring is finally here – and with spring we begin the 2018 boating season.   
 
Have fun and always boat safely this season! 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

LAKE GEORGE POWER SQUADRON 
BRIDGE – EXECUTIVE MEETING 
WILL NOT MEET DURING MAY 

 

NO MEETING  
SCHEDULED FOR 

MAY 16th 

 

00
 

LAKE GEORGE POWER 
SQUADRON 

BRIDGE – EXECUTIVE 
MEETING 

 

Wednesday, June 20th  

to be held at the  

Church of the Good Shepard – 

Burnt Hills 

6:30pm 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Upcoming 2018 District 2 Meetings 
District 2 Summer Council  

Date and Location to be announced 
(may be combined with fall) 

District 2 Fall Conference  
Date and Location to be Announced 

 

Vessel Safety Check 2018 

 

Vessel Safety Check Vision: Safe, Fun & Responsible Recreational Boating.  The 
VSC Program helps to achieve voluntary compliance with federal and state recreational 
boating safety laws, particularly with regard to the carriage of safety equipment while 
raising boater awareness about safety and environmental issues through voluntary 
contact by a Vessel Examiner (VE).  Vessel Examiner discussions with recreational 
boaters is designed to motivate recreational boaters to maintain and operate their boats 
in a safe manner, taking boating safety courses to increase their knowledge and skills in 
boating and promoting overall safe boating.  Call Armand at 372-7220 to schedule your 
VSC. 

Lake George Boat Inspection Sites 

Boat inspectors will be present at each of the seven following locations:   
Lake George Inspection Station 
Transfer Road  - Lake George, NY 12845 
Million Dollar Beach Launch - Open7am - 5pm 
139 Beach Road - Lake George, NY 
Dunham's Bay Dock & Launch - Open 8am - 5pm 
2036 Bay Road - Queensbury, NY 12845 
Hulett's Landing Marina Inspection - Call for hours at (518) 499-0801 
6068 Lakeside Way - Huletts Landing, NY 12841 
Mossy Point Public Boat Launch - Open 8am - 5pm 
158 Black Point Road - Ticonderoga, NY 12883 
Roger's Rock Public Campground & Boat Launch - Open 8am - 5pm 
9894 Lakeshore Drive - Hague, NY 12836 
Norowal Marina - Open 8am - 5pm 
21 Sagamore Road - Bolton Landing, NY 12836 

 


